
  
 Agenda Item G.2.a 

Supplemental CPSMT Report 1 
September 2018 

 
 

COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES MANAGEMENT TEAM REPORT ON THE FISHERY 
ECOSYSTEM PLAN FIVE YEAR REVIEW – SCOPING  

  
The Coastal Pelagic Species Management Team (CPSMT) reviewed the Ecosystem Workgroup 
(EWG) report on the Fishery Ecosystem Plan (FEP) five year review scoping. The CPSMT 
supports the effort to update the FEP, but recognizes the need for additional time to make 
appropriate recommendations to revise the plan. The CPSMT suggests the Council schedule 
actions on updating the FEP at a future Council meeting (i.e. March 2019) which will allow more 
involvement from the management teams.  
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